
                                                       
  
                                                                
                                                                    
                                                                   
 
 
“Cinderella’s Closet” will help make young girls’ dreams come true 
 
 
Would you like to help a young woman who cannot afford to buy a dress for her high 
school prom?  The Junior League of Kane and DuPage Counties, Inc. is leading a 
volunteer effort to match every “Cinderella” in our community with a beautiful dress to 
wear to the “ball.” 
 
“Cinderella’s Closet” is collecting gently worn formal dresses, bridesmaid dresses and 
prom dresses, as well as shoes and other formal accessories.  Glenbard North High 
School’s will serve as a collection point.  Items may be dropped off at the school’s main 
office, 990 N. Kuhn Road in Carol Stream. 
 
The league will give high school girls the opportunity to select a dress and attend their 
prom or graduation feeling confident, stylish and included.  The league hopes to reach 
students who have financial difficulties and merit royal treatment by a “fairy godmother.”  
Please check the back of your closet and bring your donation to the dress drive. 
 
Items may be dropped off at Glenbard North from Feb. 28 through March 18. 
 
 
Posted:  February 25, 2005 


